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UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
WASHINGTON, D C. 20665

August 22, 1989 -t /{

NOTE TO: Hazel Smith
DPV CONCERNING CONTAINMENT ISOLATION VALVES AT ZION

I received a telephone call today from Mr. Licciarde on some material that
the Review Panel had received relative to his DPV. Mr. Licciardo indicated
that he had some concerns reparding the analysis provided to the Panel by the
staff. | indicated to Mr. Licciardo that he should provide his concerns in a

note to me by COB today.
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Frank J, M raglia
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